
Annona 
9/18/77 

Xi. Walter laeberiaa 
Zebra 41toks 
521 Fifth Ave., 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear Walter, 

Prior to seeding the manuscript by registered mail one of your staff phoned and asked that even thou.h you would have a receipt from the registration I phone to report safe arrival. 

he well-wrapped paakage came yeet:/rday. That beteg a Saturday there was no point in trying to phone. Instead I write to theek  you for the belated return and the care taken in the packaging. 

However, none of the King material was in the package. I mentioned this material the the pleasant woman who phoned as I have mentioned it in several earlier letters to you. 

You (plural) ask for a few of the records, I suppose to show to Mr. Geller. 
I think we will both be happier if you please return them. 
Instead of mailing than directly to me I'd appreoiate it if you mail them to Mr. Richard Gallea, 128 Z. 56, NW 10022. He can return them to me. 
He is the friend who phoned you for me. 41e also is feerrtire with may Frame-Up. I think the rare glimpse of the FBI and of the workings of justice may interest him. 
If you do not have those copies  in your publishing files ask your lawyer, who was with hou and who had particular interest in them. 

Sincerely, 

Bar old Weisberg 


